
Feedback Request on Our Recent Sports 

Event Coverage 

Dear [Media Representative's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We sincerely appreciate your coverage of the [Event Name] 

held on [Event Date]. Your presence played a significant role in highlighting the event and 

sharing the excitement with your audience. 

We are continuously striving to improve our events and the way we communicate with the 

media. We would be grateful if you could take a moment to provide us with your feedback 

regarding our recent event coverage. Specifically, we would love to hear your thoughts on: 

• The overall organization of the event 

• The accessibility of information provided to the media 

• The quality and relevance of the content shared 

• Any additional suggestions for future events 

Your insights would be invaluable to us and would greatly assist in planning our future events. 

Please feel free to respond directly to this email or contact me at [Your Phone Number]. 

Thank you once again for your support and coverage. We look forward to your valuable 

feedback! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


